
CITY OF ANN ARBOR ELECTION COMMISSION 
June 10, 2011 MINUTES 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Election Commission Meeting was called to order by the City 
Clerk, Jacqueline Beaudry, at 2:00 p.m., in the Council Work Room, Guy C. Larcom 
Municipal Building, 301 E. Huron Street, Ann Arbor, MI, 48104. 
 
The members present were City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry and Police Chief Barnett 
Jones. City Attorney Stephen Postema was absent. 
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
None. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry updated the Election Commission on the plans for 
redistricting the City wards. Maps of the draft boundary changes were provided. The city 
clerk stated the changes were very minor and adjustments were made in the downtown 
area to keep the geographic shape of the wards consistent with the City Charter 
requirement for “pie shaped boundaries” from the center of the city. Changes were 
required due to the increased population in the First Ward following the release of the 
2010 Census numbers. 
 
Jones moved, seconded by Beaudry, that the Election Commission recommend the 
draft ordinance be approved by City Council as presented by staff.  
  
On a voice vote, the Chair declared the motion carried. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
ADJOURN 
 
There being no further business before the City Election Commission, the Chair called 
the meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
Election Commission Chair 
Ann Arbor City Clerk 


